
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 10/17/2012 4:36:44 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: following up 

Thanks! Here you go. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 3:50 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Following up 

OK, message delivered here loud and clear and Roger got it instantly. 

Doesn't mean we won't continue to do stupid things, but perhaps someone will think for a 
moment before pushing SEND. 

Do you have a copy of the letter that the SB team sent to the commission today? If so, could 
you send it to me? 

Thanks 
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